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DEAR PARENTS, 

BARTOW ELEMENTARY ACADEMY FALL FESTIVAL WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER
17, 2022 FROM 1:00 TO 5:00PM. WE ARE BUSY WORKING ON THIS FUN EVENT, AND
NEED YOUR HELP TO MAKE IT A SUCCESS. ALL OF OUR STUDENTS PARTICIPATE
IN THE CARNIVAL DURING THE SCHOOL DAY, AND ARE JOINED BY THEIR FAMILIES
AFTER SCHOOL FOR A GREAT TIME!

WE ARE LOOKING FOR A ROOM PARENT(S) FROM EACH CLASS TO HEAD UP A
BOOTH. WE ARE HERE TO SUPPORT AND HELP YOU ANY WAY POSSIBLE. A LIST
OF THE ROOM PARENT’S RESPONSIBILITIES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

• DECORATE PENNY JAR 
• CREATE A POSTER TO ADVERTISE YOUR BOOTH 
• RALLY VOLUNTEERS TO HELP FILL SHIFTS AT YOUR BOOTH AND TO PROVIDE
MINI CUPCAKES OR CAN DRINKS. 
• PROVIDE A TENT, TABLE, CHAIRS AND “FALL” DECORATIONS AT YOUR BOOTH. 
• COLLECT TICKETS AND TEND TO YOUR BOOTH’S ACTIVITY. 

CONTACT US IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING FOR THE FALL
FESTIVAL AT 
BARTOWELEMPTA@GMAIL.COM

WE WILL NEED THE HELP OF PARENTS FROM EVERY CLASS AT BEA.
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR HELP!
BARTOW ELEMENTARY ACADEMY PTA,

Trisha Mamani
Wendy Heath


